
 
An experience of excellence 

reminding me what quality Early 
Years looks like. 

You give hope and inspiration to so 
many of us.  

Immersing yourself in a balanced 
day of theory, reflection and 

improving practice is like having 
cream on your favourite pudding! It 
is sustaining and wholesome to my 

soul.  

Today was phenomenally engaging 
and inspiring.  The keynote 

speaker’s knowledge and expertise 
shone as did the incredible 

environment. 

  



The Froebel conference at Guildford 

Nursery School was like switching on 

the lights. 

When educators and researchers 

work together the whole they create 

is far more than the sum of their 

parts. 

We need you to reproduce all over 
the country! 

Today has renewed, reinforced and 

replenished my belief that there is 

hope for the future of those who 

support and educate our young 

children. 

The team at Guildford Nursery School 

have welcomed us, enlightened us 

and connected us as a community 

who care about early childhood. 

 



Very well organized. Everyone played 

an important part of this success. 

Lovely balance of keynotes, research 
and practical workshops. 

The enthusiasm that the staff share 
when they are articulating practice is 

infectious. 

Educators talking to other educators 
is very powerful. 

I wasn’t sure what to expect from 
today but the staff were friendly, 

approachable and knowledgeable. 
 



Thank you for putting it on in 

Guildford. 

Aside from the immense quality of 
the content and learning you shared, 

the incredible friendliness of every 
member of your team really stood 

out. Thank you. 

The best training day I have had in at 
least 5 years or more. 

The Partnership provided the right 
mix of engaging speakers, workshops 
and networking opportunities to help 

me get the most from my day. 

  


